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Our fantastic hockey team reached a 

competition final on Wednesday night at 

the  Winsford Academy. With only a     

minute left on the clock, and being 5-3 

down, we managed to score two quick 

goals to finish the match 5-5.                 

Unfortunately, we just missed out on 

penalties and lost 3-1 in the final.           

Mr. Dunning and Mrs. Bradley were   

overjoyed with the children’s                

performances and couldn’t have been 

any prouder. The children were a credit 

to our school and we look forward to the 

next tournament!  

Another busy week at Darnhall Primary School!  
 

Unfortunately we have many teachers, staff and pupils who    

have tested positive for Covid, so please remember to do            

a lateral flow test if you have any symptoms at all. 

Mobile phones in school 
Children should only bring a mobile phone into                       

school if they are walking home alone.  

We had 16 phones handed into the office today. 



Fox class are making great  

progress in their ukulele lessons. 

This week they learnt the chords  

G,C,E and A. They have started to 

learn to play these along with       

a song. Next week they will     

progress further to create a piece 

of music as a class whilst playing 

different chords to each other.      

It is so much fun!  

Reading    

competition 
 

Please WhatsApp to 

07701 316490  photos of children 

reading bedtime stories. Add a 

caption of what the book is and 

why it was chosen. You could win 

book tokens to spend on books. 

Competition ends on             

14th February. Please send in 

school hours only. 

Flu Vaccine 
 

We have sent an email and 

leaflet about booking the flu 

vaccine for your child.  

This is not a booster, but for 

those who didn’t have the 

vaccine in December 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be  

found via our website.  

 

Next week will 

be Week 1 

Friday 11th February 
 

Let’s make Children's Mental 

Health week the biggest and 

best yet by taking part in our        

fundraiser and 

‘Dress to Express’ 

(Children wear own clothes or 

fancy dress) 


